



**Agenda**  
for the  
**Forum Summer Meeting**  
to be held with  
**Galloway & Southern Ayrshire UNESCO Biosphere,**  
at the  
**Lagwyne Hall, Carsphairn DG7 3TQ**  
on  
**Friday 1<sup>st</sup> June 2018**  
from  
**10.00am**

**Business Meeting (10:00 – 11:00)**

- |   |  |                     |
|---|--|---------------------|
| 1 | Welcome  | <i>Lord Lindsay</i> |
| 2 | Moorland Forum Business  | <i>Simon Thorp</i>  |
| 3 | Governance Issues, Minutes of the Last Meeting & Matters Arising | <i>Simon Thorp</i>  |

**Refreshments & Registration (11:00 – 11:15)**

- |   |   |                           |
|---|---|---------------------------|
| 4 | Welcome and Introduction to the Biosphere         | <i>Joan Mitchell</i>      |
| 5 | Carsphairn Community Pressures & Opportunities    | <i>Davie McMillan</i>     |
| 6 | Galloway Glens Project & Natural Flood Management | <i>Karen Morley</i>       |
| 7 | Marscalloch Forest Community Acquisition Plans    | <i>Wendy Fenton</i>       |
| 8 | Peatland Action Work                              | <i>Emily Taylor (tbc)</i> |
| 9 | Discussion & Afternoon Briefing                   | <i>Simon Thorp</i>        |

**Lunch (13:00-13:30)**

- |    |                          |                    |
|----|--------------------------|--------------------|
| 10 | Field visit & discussion |                    |
| 11 | Final Discussions & tea  | <i>Simon Thorp</i> |

**Depart 16:00**

---

**c/o The Heather Trust, PO Box 7749, Lochmaben, Lockerbie DG11 9AE**

web site: [www.moorlandforum.org.uk](http://www.moorlandforum.org.uk) e:mail: [info@moorlandforum.org.uk](mailto:info@moorlandforum.org.uk)

Tel: 01387 723201

Chairman: Lord Lindsay

Director: Simon Thorp

Administrator: Anne Stoddart